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SSE Thermal invites you to view plans and

share feedback on its proposed Ferrybridge

Hydrogen project.

SSE Thermal's Ferrybridge site in West Yorkshire holds a proud
place in the UK's power generation story and is an ideal location

for new technologies like hydrogen production.

In line with our commitment to deliver a low carbon future, we

are proposing to build and operate a 50MW green hydrogen
production facility at the site.

(N
We want your feedback
on our proposals

You can help to shape our proposals by telling us what
matters to you and your community. This includes your
ideas to reduce or mitigate impacts during construction and
operation or how the Project could benefit the community.

Please join us at one of the below drop in sessions to hear
more about our plans:

o Willow Green Academy (Hampden Close,
Knottingley) on Thursday 13th February between
2pm and 8pm.

e Brotherton Parish Hall on Wednesday 26th
February between 2pm and 8pm.
There is no need to register attendance; please come along

during these times at either date/ location to speak with a
project team member, at your convenience.

get in touch with our team.

@ FBHconsultation@sse.com

@ www.ssethermal.com/FBH

Public Consultation:
Monday February 10"
to Monday March 10™

The project, known as Ferrybridge Hydrogen,
will use renewable power to produce
hydrogen which will be used by local

and regional hard-to-abate businesses
helping to decarbonise industries such as
glass, construction materials and chemical
manufacturers.

The proposed project, which could be one of
the first green hydrogen plants in the UK, will
provide a scalable solution for industry, helping
to safequard local jobs and businesses for
decades to come.

If you are unable to attend an event in person,
you can join our webinar which will take
place on Thursday 27th February at 6pm.
Registration and joining instructions can be
found on our website:
www.ssethermal.com/FBH

The deadline for feedback on our proposals
is 11:59pm on Monday 10th March, 2025.

Provide your feedback on our plans by joining
us at one of our events or visiting our website
and providing feedback online.

Website: www.ssethermal.com/FBH

Please note that comments made in response to
this public consultation are not representations
to the planning authority. Once a planning
application has been submitted to Wakefield
Council, there will be an opportunity to make
representations.

If you can't participate in our consultation events, we invite you to visit our website or
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Scan the QR code and visit our website to learn more about the project.



